
TOT for Programme Officers: 

Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls) 

NSS Unit 1 

On March 7, 2025 the Red Ribbon Club awareness program for NSS Programme Officers at Swastha 

Bhaban, was organised by the Department of Health and Family Welfare,Govt. of West Bengal. The NSS 

Programme Officer of Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls) attended it. It was very helpful and she is 

looking forward to arranging such awareness campaigns at our college.  

*Not Me But You* 
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